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Dear Marshall,

Very many thanks for your congratulations on the
Nobel prize and for your most interestins preprint. TI hrc
one from Severo at about the same tims, and was delighted
to fine that both of you are uncoverines more tripiets. ‘e
are al] intrigued by your reference to “suantative work.....
shows that som: codewords are triplets" anc look forvard to
seeing the dats. I wish IT could set to the bottom of the
deseneraey - it's clearly not random but whet it is battles
me,

 

vid you ever write that article for Scientific american?

Yer, eee

[raiserPitti

fMHoi. Oo. Crick


